
Dear Friends,
Season’s Greetings from Mizpah Home!

It’s that time when greetings, good wishes and gladness are sent around the 
world in memory of that first Christmas, when the good tidings were first brought 
to Man with the Angels’ song. We too send wishes your way that are meant to 
brighten your day, along with a little peep into some of the happenings here at 
Mizpah Home.

The most cheerful one has been the Christening of our baby girl. We have chosen 
to name her “Jessica Esther” (Jessica meaning ‘He beholds’ and Esther ‘Star’). 
Our neighbours’ and friends from church joined us afterwards for lunch - mostly 
to see and bless Jessica, who is fast becoming everyone’s delight. We are thrilled 
to have her among us.

By the goodness of God all the children are in good health. Their school work, 
however, is either getting tough or the children are becoming careless. They do 
leave a lot to be desired where grades are concerned, and our pleas for better 
performance is going unheeded among some. We especially covet your prayers 
for them and us at this time.

Our urgent prayer request is for a God-fearing individual to join Mizpah in the capacity of Warden. We are feeling this 
need grow on us and we do want the best for the children, especially as many of them are in their formative years.
We commend you to the keeping of Christ the Shepherd and Bishop of our souls. Every blessing in Christ be yours this 
festive season and through the coming year.

Wishing you a blessed Christmas and a fruitful New Year!

DECEMBER ‘08

PRAISE GOD WITH US

For the continued ministry 1.	
at Mizpah
That the paperwork for 2.	
Jessica is now complete
For faithful contributors, 3.	
prayer partners and fellow 
workers

PLEASE PRAY WITH US

For the children who are 1.	
finding school work difficult
For the right person to fill 2.	
the warden’s post
That the children may 3.	
prepare well for their mid- 
term examinations
That we may get the 80G 4.	
certificate soon
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